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2017-2018
Faculty Teaching/Pedagogy Workshop Grant
A completed copy of this form should be emailed to facultytravel@hendrix.edu 
at least four weeks before the proposed trip.
This funding enables faculty to attend teaching and pedagogy workshops that may be part of a professional meeting. If the workshop is part of a professional meeting, faculty may request funds for lodging and meals for the duration of the workshop, as well as costs associated with the workshop, such as registration. If the workshop is not part of a professional meeting, faculty can additionally request funds for travel. The maximum award is for $1200.
Name of faculty member: 
     
Name of teaching/pedagogy workshop:
     
Location of workshop:
     
Date(s) of proposed travel:
     
Is this workshop part of a professional meeting you plan to attend?      
Funds requested for the workshop:
Travel  


$     
Lodging
$     
Meals
$     
Registration
$     
Other (itemize)
$     
Total requested
$     
Information about internal grant policies can be found at https://www.hendrix.edu/Faculty_Handbook/2016-2017/Business_Office_Guidelines_for_Grants/Internal_Grants/ and detailed business office policies for travel expenses can be found in the document "Travel Policy" at https://www.hendrix.edu/uploadedFiles/Campus_Resources/Business_Office/Printable_Forms/Travel%20Policy-Ver8.15.16(1).pdf
